Clifton, NJ Family Church: Viewing, Seonghwa, and Weonjeon Programs for Mr.
John Alexander

Naokimi Ushiroda
June 10, 2023

We will be holding a Viewing, Seonghwa and Wonjeon Ceremonies in honor of Mr.
John Alexander. Please check on the information below regarding the programes.

Viewing

Viewing hours will be held at the New Jersey Family Church of Clifton on Tuesday,
June 13, from 7:00PM-8:30PM. Doors will open at 6:30pm. All those who would like
to participate virtually in the Viewing will be able to do so via Zoom.

If you would like to participate in the ceremony by Zoom, please click this link at
the day and time of the ceremony. Please note that all participants will be muted,
but able to make comments in the chat.




Dress Code:
¢ Men: Suit with White Tie
¢ Women: White/Beige Dress/Suit
e Or Sunday Best

Seonghwa Ceremony

The Seonghwa Ceremony will start right after the Viewing on Tuesday, June 13, at
8:30PM. All those who would like to participate virtually in the Seonghwa
Ceremony will be able to do so via Zoom.

If you would like to participate in the ceremony by Zoom, please click this link at
the day and time of the ceremony. Please note that all participants will be muted,
but able to make comments in the chat.

Dress Code:
¢ Men: Suit with White Tie
¢ Women: White/Beige Dress/Suit
e Or Sunday Best

Wonjeon Ceremony

The Wonjeon Ceremony will be on the following day on Wednesday, June 14, from
9:10AM at East Ridgelawn Cemetery, in Clifton. Mr. Alexander's body will depart
from the Clifton church at 9AM, and head over to the cemetery.

Support to the Family

Offer a Donation
If you would like to offer a donation to support the Alexander family in covering
the costs for various expenses, please click on this gofundme page.

Offer a Prayer

Any prayers for the family is welcome. However, if you wish to join a 40 Hour Chain
Prayer leading up to Mr. Alexander's Seonghwa Ceremony, please click on this
link and schedule some time of your day to pray for him. The chain prayer will start
on Monday, June 12th.

Flowers or Condolences may be sent to:
Clifton Family Church
c/o Mrs. Eriko Endo
78 De Mott Ave.,
Clifton, NJ 07011













